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Update: serious collision on Apr. 13th

	Shelburne Police continues to investigate the Motor Vehicle Collision from April 13th on Main Street (Hwy. 89) and James Street.

Two motor vehicles and two pedestrians were involved in this serious incident.

The 21 year old female pedestrian is still Sunnybrook Hospital Trauma unit and remains in critical condition.

Charges are pending in this collision, however the investigation is continuing at this time.

The Shelburne Police would like to hear from anyone who may have witnessed anything that may be relevant to this collision, no

matter how minor they may believe the information to be. Please contact the Shelburne Police at 519 925-3312.
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